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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Friday, May 10, 2019 11:46 AM
To: wayne.carlson@live.com
Cc: Biales, Ellen (CI-StPaul); Chao, Diana (CI-StPaul); Kirby, Joseph (CI-StPaul); Rebar, 

Jeannette (CI-StPaul); Swanson, Christopher (CI-StPaul)
Subject: 542 Ohio Street

Hello Mr. Carlson, 
This is to confirm Marcia Moermond’s recommendation in the above-subjected matter heard on April 11, 2019.  Ms. 
Moermond is recommending approval of the assessment, as the staff photos show that the containers were not picked 
up by the hauler.   Not because the hauler missed the pick-ups but it was because the containers were not being used, 
but you are still in the program. 
 
If you wish to contest to Ms. Moermond’s recommendation, you may attend the City Council Public Hearing on May 22, 
2019 at 3:30 p.m. in Room 300 City Hall. 
 
 

 

Mai X. Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8563 
F: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
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